
Save the date! 
Thursday, October 19th from 6:00PM – 8:00PM 

Burt Township Community Center – E21737 Braziel St., Grand Marais, MI 49839 

Sucker River H-58 bridge replacement and seasonal 
Sea Lamprey barrier Public Scoping Meeting 

You are invited to a Public Scoping Meeting to learn about and provide feedback on a 
proposed project in the Sucker River near Grand Marias, MI. The Great Lakes Fishery 
Commission, U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service, Michigan Department of Natural Resources, and 
other local partners are proposing a two-stage project to improve stream health and 
connectivity, and address sea lamprey infestation in a difficult to control stream.  

 

Replacing the H-58 culvert with a free span bridge and constructing a seasonal sea lamprey 
barrier further upstream in the watershed would provide for increased movement of non-
jumping fish species further upstream and reduce the stream distance exposed to lampricides 
used to control invasive sea lamprey, while also addressing stream bank erosion. A free span 
bridge will provide all species access to an additional 20 miles of habitat year-round, and 115 
miles seasonally. 

Please join us on Thursday, October 19th at the Burt Township Community Center from 6:00 – 
8:00PM to learn more about the project and share your feedback! 

Written comments should be submitted to: Pete_Hrodey@fws.gov or to Pete Hrodey, USFWS, 
1095 Cornerstone Drive, Marquette, MI, 49855, or can be submitted at the public meeting. If 
you have any questions, comments, or areas of concern, please contact Pete through email or 
phone at (906) 226-1225. 
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